From: aaron@urbanplaceconsulting.com
Subject: [FWD: THANK YOU!]
Date: March 24, 2016 at 11:03 AM
To: Alex.Palacios@securitasinc.com

Please share with your guys. Facebook link with pics included.

Aaron Aulenta
Urban Place Consulting Group

annla

aaron@urbanplaceconsulting.com

———————— Original Message --------

Subject: THANK YOU!

From: Jessica Whaley <jessica@startupdtlia.com>

Date: Thu, March 24, 2016 10:59 am

To: Aaron Aulenta <aaron@urbanplaceconsulting.com>, Jessica Lall

<jessica@southpark.la>, Laura Hill <laura@southpark.la>, Blair Besten

<BLAIR@historiccore.bid>, Rena Leddy <Rena@fashiondistrict.org>, Miguel

Vargas <miguel@artsdistrictla.org>, Raquel Beard

<r rbeard@centralcityeast.org>, ffaustino@centralcityeast.org,

robert.arcos mopd lacity.org, /48‘3/Qmpd lacity.org, SEAN LEWIS
<34717@lapd.lacity.org>

Ce: Aud rey ellis <Audrey@startupdtla.com>, Yvette Montoya

<yvette@startupdtla.com>

\.1

)

Hello Everyone-

Thank you all for participating in such a great night last night. We are receiving
wonderfully positive feedback from the City Attorney's office. As we know, the
relationship among the BIDs, LAPD and the City of Los Angeles is vital to the success
of our neighborhoods and your representation at our event really highlighted the
partnership that exists among your various organizations. We are honored to have
been able to bring this topic to an audience and hope to continue doing so in the
coming months.

We already have our photos back from last night. Feel free to use them for your social
media & internal purposes.

Here is the FB album: https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?
set=a.815020998601800.1073741838.662828770487691&type=3

We look forward to working together in the future.

Jessica Whaley
Director of Strategic Partnerships

StartUp DTLA
355 S. Grand Ave. Suite 1650
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